CLARENCE V. BECK ATTORNEY GENERAL

ASSISTANTS

J. S. PARKER

THEO. F. VARNER

MORTON B. COLE

WM. E. SCOTT

C. GLENN MORRIS

R. M. KIMBALL, CHIEF CLERK

STATE OF KANSAS

OFFICE OF ATTORNEY GENERAL
TOPEKA

June 21, 1938

Dr. Forrest C. Allen, University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

My dear Doctor Allen:

It was very kind of you to write me on June 4 about Max O'Dell. The reason I neglected answering your letter was that I had hoped to see you before this time.

I appreciate very much your kindness, and hope that I may be able to see you and talk with you before very long. I expect to be through Lawrence one day this week, and will call you at that time.

With kind personal regards,

Clarence V. Beck, Attorney General